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Dear Parents, 

 

Our main topic for the following term will be the ‘Roman Empire, won and lost’; it is the 

school’s wish to provide the best possible learning experiences for the children, whilst 

continuing to develop their resilience and understanding of the world. 

 

By far some of the best Roman legacies found in the UK are in Northumberland, at Hadrian’s 

Wall, and we would like to take the children on an overnight visit to explore parts of this 

world heritage site in greater detail than it is possible to do on a day trip. 

 

The visit would take place early in September, be overnight at a Youth Hostel Centre, (which 

is brand new) include an evening meal, breakfast and packed lunch, visit three museums, 

including two discovery sessions with Roman soldier historians and a coach to transport us 

between sites. Costings would be as follows: 

 

The Sill Youth Hostel – Evening meal, bed, breakfast and a packed lunch          £37.50 inc 

VAT 

 

Housesteads Fort plus Living history discovery experience                                £3.50 

 

Vindolanda plus Roman Army Museum and Roman school experience                   £5.50 

 

Coach to transfer there and between sites                                                       £30.00 
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This brings the total cost of the trip to £79.55 per child, which if Friends donated £300 

towards the cost of transport could be reduced to £70. We feel this experience will be of 

huge benefit to the children academically, personally and socially.  

 

This trip would be in addition to the residential trip taking place later in the school year, 

more details to follow at a later date. 

 

Please can you complete and return the below slip to school by Tuesday 18 July, so we can 

see if enough pupils are interested for the trip to take place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this slip to school by Tuesday 18th July  

Housesteads/Vindolanda Overnight Trip (Please delete as applicable) 

 

 My child …………………………………..is interested in taking part in the overnight trip to 

Northumberland. 

 

 My child …………………………………..is not interested to taking part in the overnight trip to 

Northumberland 

 

Signed: ……………………………………….……….. Parent/guardian 


